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PUBLIC NOTICE OF 
TERMINATION OF 

MEDICARE PROVIDER AGREEMENT 
 
 
Pine Ridge Indian Health Service Hospital 
East Highway 18 
Pine Ridge, South Dakota 57770 
 
Notice is hereby given that on November 18, 2017, the agreement between the Secretary of 

Health and Human Services and Pine Ridge Indian Health Service Hospital, a provider of acute 

care hospital services in the Health Insurance Benefits Program of the Aged and Disabled 

(Medicare), will be terminated. 

 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services determined that Pine Ridge Indian Health 

Services Hospital was not in compliance with regulatory requirements for participation as a 

provider of acute care hospital services in the Medicare Program.  No payment for acute care 

hospital services rendered on or after November 18, 2017 may be made under the Medicare 

program.  However, for inpatients admitted prior to November 18, 2017, payment may continue 

to be made for a maximum of 30 days of inpatient hospital services furnished on or after 

November 18, 2017.   


